
COVID-19 Update 

 

Aloha Players, 

Due to recent updates related to COVID-19, 808 Sports Leagues will unfortunately postpone all Spring Leagues 

until this Fall (Games will start in September). The safety and well-being of our players, referees, and overall 

community is our priority.  

 

If you want to play this Fall, you’ve already secured a spot for a fun-filled season. However, if you want a refund for 

the Spring season, please submit this form  for tracking by March 24. and we will refund you within 15 business 

days.  

 

We are saddened by the circumstances making us unable to provide our 808 Sports Family with the opportunity to 

play, as we all have been looking forward to a season of fun and friends. We appreciate your support and 

understanding of this unprecedented situation. We all play roles in keeping our community healthy, postponing 

the season is our part. Stay safe and stay home if you can and wash your hands! 

 
Mahalo, 

Yvonne and Erin 

Team 808 Sports Leagues 

 

 

https://forms.gle/sHUcRLvnnsZ2qP9x9

